
Dear parents/guardians 
 
At St Mary’s, we are committed to developing the holistic educational experience and 
wellbeing of every pupil. Regular school attendance and punctuality is essential to 
making positive progress in these areas. Please take a few moments to read the following 
information about regular school attendance. Remember, every day counts! 
 

 

 

 

 



Staying calm and being organised in the morning will help you and your child feel 
positive about the day ahead. It will also help you to reduce any stress or anxiety, which 
is good for everyone’s wellbeing. One of the best ways to stay calm is to have a ‘Get 
Ready for School Routine’. A routine will help your child to know what’s happening and 
to remember what they need to do.  

We completely understand that every household is different and that individual 
circumstances vary. We are also very mindful of the fact that situations can occur in 
homes that are totally beyond the control of parents/guardians and that attendance can be 
affected accordingly. The ‘Get Ready for School Routine’ that we have outlined below is 
merely a general guide that you may wish to consult in preparing your child(ren) for the 
school day.  

“Get Ready for School Routine” 

 
 

In conclusion, the staff at St Mary’s look forward to seeing and working with your 
child(ren) over the coming days, weeks and months during the 2025/26 academic year. 
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